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Howland, Debra 

From: Jenifer H. Landman ~landman@hlinstruments.com] 

Sent: Thursday, May 25, 2006 4.1 7 PM 

To : Howland, Debra 

Cc: ecreighton@northhampton-nh.gov 

Subject: DW 04-048, City of Nashua vs. Pennichuck Water Works, Inc. 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

I'm sorry that there has been a lot of confusion regarding North Hampton's interveners status in the 
above referenced action. The North Kampton Water Commission has no intention on speaking before 
the PUC, or taking any action, related to this issue. We just want to attend the hearings to learn how this 
process is done. 

I 

Please contact me at your earliest convenience. 

Best regards, 

Henry Fuller 
Chairman 
North Hampton Water Commission 


